THULAMELA MUNICIPALITY
ERRATUM No.1

Thulamela Local Municipality is hereby issuing an erratum for the advertisement, which was
posted on Mirror newspaper, Thulamela website and notice board dated 28 March 2025, with
reference to:

1. BID NO. 25/2024/2025: PROVISION OF LEGAL SER VICES FOR A PERIOD OF THREE
YEARS

Thulamela Local Municipality would like to inform prospective bidders that,
1. There has been a duplication of Bid No 24/2024/2025 with another project within the
Municipality hence this Bid for the provision of legal services for a period of three (3) years
will be allocated Bid No. 25/2024/2025.
2. It has come to our realisation that the Legal Practice Council is no longer issuing the
original letter of good standing but rather send them through emails hence the prospective
bidders are requested to submit VALID letter of good standing from Legal Practice Council
and this forms part of the compulsory requirements as per the advertisement.
Please note that the closing date for the above-mentioned Bid will remain the 8" of May 2025 at
11h00 as per the advertisement.
The prospective bidders who have already submitted their documents with reference to
this BID are advised to come and pick them up so that they can also consider the
information on this erratum. The contact details for those who want to pick up their
documents are as per the advertisement.

Thulamela Local Municipality kindly regret any inconvenience caused by this duplication
in the published advertisement.
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